
 
 

 
After much consideration, Treasures 4 Teachers has made the difficult decision to end the lease 
for our West Valley resource center at 3802 N 91st Ave, Phoenix, AZ 85037. 
 
This decision was not made lightly. Rising operational costs and a decline in revenue at this 
location have presented challenges that we can no longer sustain. As a result, T4T West 
Valley’s final day of operation will be Saturday, March 15, 2025. 
 
We will be offering discounts on all merchandise at this location starting February 21st. Please 
see the T4T West Valley Facebook for more information. 
 
We want to reassure our Teacher Members that their memberships remain valid at all Treasures 4 
Teachers locations. Additionally, any existing PESD-sponsored memberships and Store 
Credits will be honored at our Tempe location. 
 
For the past seven years, we have been proud to serve West Valley educators and grateful for the 
support of the Pendergast district in making this resource possible. While this chapter is coming 
to an end, our commitment to teachers remains as strong as ever. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and support as we navigate this transition. Our staff and 
volunteers are here to assist you in any way we can. 
 
Thank you for being a part of Treasures 4 Teachers. 


